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Brother Theodore and Bob Long discuss a finer point or two
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Audiences of this size were a common sight at I.R.C. meetings this year.

John McLoughlin served an active term as I.R.C. chairman pro­
viding active leadership for intercollegiate seminars at this and other 
colleges in the metropolitan area.

Most heartening of all, however, was the undergraduate support 
given to the club this year in a manner found lacking in the past. It 
is the hope of the organization that their interest will not be lost and 
that through their efforts the club will achieve even higher status and 
acclaim in the future.
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